
                             Region Three Director Quarterly Report 

                   June-2022- October 2022 

 

I attended National Leadership and Educational Conference that was held in 
Greenville, South Carolina in September. The Conference was well attended, and 
my chapter help to fill a little over 300 bags for the attendees. 

• The Marine Corp League Detachment with the help of two of our own 
members from South Carolina Chapters 523, 780 and 1149 helped with 
bringing in the flags for the opening ceremonies at the National Conference. 

• Helped with putting items in the bags for the attendees. 
• Helped with putting together the Agent Orange Vests for Wednesday’s 

Agent Orange Day. 
• Picked up items that were donated from the Chamber of Commerce and 

The Sauer Company that was placed into the conference bags. 
•  Attended six seminar classes. 
• Worked in the office twice. 
• Worked produce sales once. 
• I attended several Golf game meetings. 
• Attended all the monthly meeting for the Marine Corp League. 
• Attended all the monthly meeting for the Special Forces Chapter Meeting. 
• Coordinated with Terri Rangel to get the membership for Noreen Stisa from 

North Carolina for Suzie Meeks to complete the election process. 
• Attended an online educational class on Heartbreak to Hope. 
• Helped with my Chapter’s Annual Golf Match 
• Informed members in Region Three about the online class for Heartbreak to 

Hope and get their information to me to be passed along to Nina for future 
classes on that program. 

• Sent updated information to all Region Three Members as I received them. 

A special thanks to Terri Rangel for helping acquire that membership number for 
North Carolina member Noreen Stisa for Suzie Meeks to be able to complete the 
election process. 



Looking forward to going to the National Board of Director’s meeting in 
November and the 40th Anniversary of the Vietnam Veterans Memorial Service in 
Washington, D. C. 

 

 

 

Hope Summers 

Region Three Director 


